
 
         

School Council 
Minutes 

Date: 22.4.21 
 

 
 

 Year 2 -  Jack and Penny 
 Year 3 – Ilyas and Mollie 
 Year 4 – Stan and Emilia 
 Year 5 – Bella, Kaya, Max and Suleyman 
 Year 6 – Grace, Amber, Anton and Rhys 

 
 
 

 
We started by talking about playtimes and 
how the football games have been going. 
This has been more successful and football 
is working better in bubbles. Teachers have 
been helping to set up the teams for 

football which has worked well. The girls reported that they were finding 
things had improved to some extent – we will keep monitoring this.  
 
The football rota has also helped to make things fair for every class; 
everyone is now having a turn which is great news! 
 
The Y6 Councillors have been setting up the cones in the morning and 
this has helped to separate out the classes in the morning. Mrs Hall 
thanked them for this! 
 
The play equipment boxes have been successful but need to be tidied 
out and restocked. We will organise this and ensure that every box has 
wipes in the keep things clean and hygienic.  
 
Some Councillors want to remind the children to keep their distance 
when moving around school if another class is present. They will share 
this information with their classes. 
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Remember to… 
 
 

Read out these minutes to your classmates so they know what is going on in school and how 
together we are helping to make it a better place. 

Bring your folder to each meeting. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 

 
 
 

                                                             
 

 


